
Update for Pewsey Area Board 

 

 

 

Update from 
 

Woodborough Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

12/05/14 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Woodborough wishes to thank the last CATG meeting (23/04/14) for agreeing to select 
it for assessment for a 20 mph zone in the vicinity of the School / West End / Smithy 
Lane / The Sands. 

 

 

• There are a number of road surface issues that will require addressing in the not too 
distant future – these will be reported through the usual channels. 

 

 

• The Parish Council, The Woodborough Club, Woodborough School and the Church / 
PCC thanks the Area Board for a grant of £500 towards the installation of Defibrillator(s) 
in the coming months. 

 

 

 
 


